

Guests, we are happy to have you worshipping with us this morning. To minister to you more personally, we welcome any information you would like to share on the Connection card, found on the back of the pew in front of you. Also, for attendance please take a moment to write your name on the attendance sheets available in each pew. Those of you at the end of the pew, please pass the clipboard down your row.

CHECK OUR WEBSITE

www.cocep.org
Scan the QR Code to find out more information and to give online.



WEEKLY SCHEDULE

SUNDAY

- 8:45am Traditional Service
- 10:00am Bible Study
 - We will be offering a new Bible Study Class Sept. 7th Oct.
 26th on The Parables of Jesus. Limited seating, please sign up on the bulletin board.
- 11:00am Contemporary Service

WEDNESDAY

7:00pm Bible Study, Youth Groups & Ladies' Bible Study

GIVING & ATTENDANCE

ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK	
Traditional Service	109
Contemporary Service	73
Sunday School	83
Wed. Night Bible Study Adults	26
Wed. Night Bible Study Youth	17
STEWARDSHIP	
Received Last Week	\$9,182.97
Weekly Need	\$6,528.06
Yearly Amount Needed	\$202,369.86
Total Amount Received	\$200,586.58
CARING HANDS	8.7.25
Households	276
Seniors	254
Total People	715

Visitors Needed for Kathleen Berresford

We're seeking caring volunteers to visit Kathleen Berresford, one of our beloved shut-ins. If you'd like to brighten her day with a visit, please sign up on the Bulletin Board.

For more information, contact Jason Dunn at (330) 429-2918.

REMEMBER IN PRAYER

Scot Bush – needs a lung transplant

Linda Johnson – has numbness in right arm

Lois Rambo – is currently in the hospital with fluid on the lungs and a torn rotator cuff.

Nancy Vega – had surgery on 7/22

UPCOMING EVENTS

TODAY! 12:00pm – Board Meeting after 2nd service

8/11 3pm-5pm or 6pm-8pm – CPR & AED Training in the Youth

Center---Don't forget it's \$35 per person due day of.

8/28 1:00pm – Blood Drive

8/31 12:00pm – Church Center App Q&A after 2nd service in Century Hall

9/1 Church Offices Closed – Labor Day

9/4 9:00am – 11:30am - Caring Hands Food Distribution

CONGRATULATIONS!

Gavin Spratt graduated from Fort Benning, GA on July 17,2025 as an Army Ranger. Proud grandparents are Andris Baltputnis and Darlene & Cliff Riley.





PLEASE CONTACT ANNA BERRY ANNA.COCEP@GMAIL.COM



I'M LOOKING FOR A FEW VOLUNTEERS WHO WOULD BE WILLING TO SERVE DURING THE SUNDAY SCHOOL HOUR ON THE 4TH SUNDAY OF EACH MONTH. THIS WILL GIVE OUR DEDICATED TEACHERS A MUCH-NEEDED BREAK AND THE OPPORTUNITY TO ATTEND A BIBLE STUDY TO RECHARGE AND GROW.

I'M ALSO SEEKING A COUPLE OF HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS
TO HELP DURING 2ND SERVICE ON SUNDAYS. THESE TEENS
WOULD ASSIST IN CLASSROOMS, LEARN VALUABLE
TEACHING SKILLS, AND SUPPORT STUDENTS WHO MAY
NEED A LITTLE EXTRA HELP. RESPONSIBILITIES INCLUDE
HALLWAY MONITORING, RUNNING SMALL ERRANDS, AND
BEING AN EXTRA SET OF HANDS FOR OUR TEACHERS.



SCAN THE QR CODE OR GO TO

https://cocep.church center.com/giving In the drop-down menu please choose the fund you wish to donate to.



Want to know what's happening?

Download the church center app where you can see all the events, be able to give, and sign up for notifications. Don't want to download another app? No worries, you can visit us at www.cocep.org and see it all there!

DIRECTORY

DON'T FORGET! If you want to be part of the directory in the app (regular attenders & active members), give the church office

your EMAIL! There is also a button inside the app that you can click to submit a request to be added to the Church Center Directory. Due to some privacy laws planning center does NOT allow us to manually add you. If you want to show up in the directory in the app, each adult has to have an email, and you have to complete the process via the emailed link. Everyone that had an email, received a link. If you cannot find your link, request to be added in the app and a link can be resent to you or you can call the church office.